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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office, Greg Burke

The Holy See has taken note of the decision issued by judicial authorities in Australia regarding His Eminence
Cardinal George Pell. Last year, the Holy Father granted Cardinal Pell a leave of absence so he could defend
himself from the accusations. The leave of absence is still in place.


